
SAC Minutes 
November 13, 2018 
 
Started at 6:00 
People Present:  10 

 
WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS:  SAC Chair, Shannon Mills 
Shannon asked everyone to share what they were thankful for.  Each person had a chance to share 
what they were thankful for.   
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE UPDATE:  Mr. Schroeder, Principal 
We are doing a Food Drive and Toys for Tots.  Students are being asked to bring in canned/boxed 
food as well as an unwrapped gift.   
We were able to recognize our Veterans the past week at a school and at a ceremony at the city event.  
We had our specials classes decorate bags and write letters to Veterans.  Our Student Council filled 
the bags with the letters and patriotic goodies.  We then brought them to the City of Margate 
Veteran’s Day Ceremony on Sunday.  The Veterans were grateful for the bags and look forward to 
then every year.  We also hosted a lunch here on Friday.  Parents and grandparents came to eat lunch 
with their children on the stage of the cafeteria.  On Tuesday, we had a Veteran come read to the 
Reading Pal children.  Every child in 1st grade received a book from the United Way, “Veterans, Our 
Heroes”.   
 
Upcoming events: 
*November 14th- Report Cards 
*November 15th- Curriculum Carnival- event starts at 6:00 with the book fair.  Then at 6:30 students 
and parents can participate in Carnival type academic games.  Then at 7:15, students and parents are 
invited into the Café for a Story Teller.   “Safari Sue, the Adventurer” will entertain the kids with Story 
Telling and Magic.   
*November 16th – Principal’s Honor Roll Breakfast 
*November 21st-23rd- No School – Thanksgiving 
 
 
BTU UPDATE:  Kesha Roberts, BTU Steward 
No updates currently. 
 
PTA UPDATE:  Ms. Depotter and Ms. Gruber, PTA Parents 
Our Fall Festival was a success.   Our Fall fundraiser has arrived. Parents can pick up their items from 
the PTA room and they will be available during the Curriculum Carnival this Thursday night from 
6:00-8:30.   In December, we will have our holiday gift shop.  Classes will pick a time to shop during 
the day.  We will also have an evening gift shop with Santa.  We are also excited about the Silent 
Auction we have coming up on November 30th.     Dinner will be provided. Parents will have the 
opportunity to bid on gift baskets while the children are being entertained with a movie and popcorn.    
 
Suite 360- Mrs. Mills shared with the committee the program we have purchased as a school with 
Title 1 funds.  This program is called Suite 360.  This program will help us address the Social and 
Emotional Standards.  Students in Grade 3-5 will each have access to the modules on their own 
computer.  2 modules will be assigned each month for the children to go through and have 
discussions with their teacher.  In Kindergarten- 2nd grade, the modules will be teacher directed and 
shown to the whole class.  We have also purchased the Parent component.  Parents will have access 
to the program through www.margate360.org.  The password is margate.  We had a parent sign in 
and saw what content she has access to for this month.  It was how to help your child make friends.  It 
is also available in the app store.   
 

http://www.margate360.org/


Thursday, December 4th, 2018 @2:20 p.m. in the Library.   
  
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Ms. Roberts and seconded by Mrs. Gulla 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:45. 
   


